June 26, 2009

Bill Schindler 104 Colony Park Drive Suite 500 Cumming, GA 30040

Dear Bill,

The 2009 U.S. Open at Bethpage Black was a huge success. I would like to personally thank you for your support. Your Hyperbaric Chamber was very well received. I personally had mentioned your organization at all our meetings leading up to the Championship.

Hyperbaric Therapy was a big part of our operation at the U.S. Open Golf Championship. I would only hope we can continue the great relationship we have with you in the future.

Again, thank you for all your support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jeffery Poplarski U.S Open Chairman

Caddie Committee/ Wellness Committee